
ELPS Updates 
April 24, 2022 
  
Next Board of Education Meeting – Monday, April 25, 2022 
The ELPS Board of Education will be holding its next regular meeting Monday, April 
25 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Room in East Lansing High School.  The meeting will be 
held in person and will be live streamed.  
 
Here is a link to access the live stream and to view previously recorded 
meetings:   https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/east-lansing-high-school-east-
lansing-mi  
  
Save the Date! 
We will be hosting a Community Open House to celebrate the retirement of long-time 
ELPS employee and current East Lansing High School Principal Andrew Wells on May 
20 from 4:00 - 7:00 p.m. in the ELHS Student Union.  Light refreshments and 
entertainment by the EL Singers and the ELHS Jazz Band will be provided.  All are 
welcome! 
  
Short Updates Today!  Enjoy your Day! 
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